

Extended Day Program Newsletter

What a wonderful start to the EDP year!



Reminders!

- If you are running late please call 912-356-6986 to let EDP know
- Please check out with an EDP counselor using your authorized pick-up card, if you do not have one let us know!
- We allow students to purchase one item from the concession stand during volleyball games, please look at the school newsletter "Irish Weekly" for upcoming game days!

EDP IS NOT AVAILABLE OCTOBER 9th – 11th (School Holidays)

EDPIS AVAILABLE OCTOBER 25th 7:30 – 6:00 (Conference Day)

* Please email the child's name and grade if attending for conference day!

mwilliams@bss-savannah.org

* REMEMBER TO PACK A LUNCH